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Memo 

 
Date:   August 20, 2018 
 
To:  Parish Bulletin Editors, Development Directors, and Stewardship Directors 
 
From:  Maureen Cully, Manager of Marketing and Communications, Catholic 

Foundation of North Georgia 
 
Re:   Multilingual Resources from the Catholic Foundation 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Catholic Foundation is happy to announce that the majority of content on our newly 
launched website (www.cfnga.org) is now available in several languages including Spanish, 
Vietnamese and Korean thanks to Google Translate. 
 
Other Spanish language resources that we provide are: 
 

• Planned giving briefs 
• Catholic Foundation overview 
• Monthly bulletin notes 
• Bulletin graphics 
• #iGiveCatholic bulletin inserts 

 
We would like to work with you to increase your parish, school or ministry endowment fund 
and make it as easy as possible to do so.  We are trying to make more of our materials available 
in Spanish to best communicate to your audiences. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at mcully@cfnga.org. If you have questions about 
your endowment fund or planned giving, please contact Juliet Greco at 404.497.9440 or 
jgreco@cfnga.org.  
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